
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
06/09/2014 

 

 

Sheriff Lavender reports that his office was dispatched to 4152 Rozelle Creek Road 

(Marathon Station) at approximately 9:20 a.m. in reference to an Armed Robbery).  

 

The employee at the station reported that a tan Chevy Blazer occupied by two 

individuals pulled onto the lot. The driver of the vehicle entered the station wearing 

a black ski mask. The suspect had a black colored revolver. The suspect was 

described as being approximately 5’ 5” tall and a white male.  

 

The suspect was given an undetermined amount of money. The suspect fled in the 

vehicle and was last seen on Rozelle headed towards Mt. Tabor Road.  

 

Further details will be released as they become available.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


